
NC	Education	Funding	Issues-Adult	Forum-Follow	Up


Thank	you	to	all	(70)	who	attended	the	“NC	Education	Funding	Issues”	Adult	Forum	on	Sunday,	
September	25th	with	Matt	Ellinwood,	Director	of	the	Education	and	Law	Project	at	North	
Carolina	Justice	Center.	Email:	matt@ncjustice.org	|	Tel:	919-861-1465.	


Funding,	the	key	driver	to	providing	the	support	and	resources	necessary	to	fulfill	every	child’s	
constitutional	right	to	a	sound,	basic	education	is	complex	and	cannot	be	adequately	
discussed	in	a	single	Adult	Forum.	Nonetheless,	Ellinwood	presented	a	thorough	overview	of	
the	issues,	including	The	Leandro	Plan.	


Ellinwood	has	shared	the	following	resources	for	those	inspired	to	learn	and	engage	more	
deeply	whether	you	were	able	to	attend	the	Forum	or	not:	


PowerPoint	Presentation	by	Ellinwood	9/25/22	at	St.	Michael’s	here				


Partner’s	website:	https://everychildnc.org/leandro-plan/	,	check	out	“Take	Action”	tab


Fact	Sheet	Wake	County:		https://everychildnc.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Wake.pdf	


Film-	2-minutes:		https://youtu.be/LP6kyuTY9hc


Teacher	licensure	and	compensation	reform	model,	including	how	to	provide	feedback:	
https://www.ednc.org/09-08-2022-updated-teacher-licensure-and-compensation-reform-model-
presented-to-state-commission/?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=rss&utm_campaign=09-08-2022-
updated-teacher-licensure-and-compensation-reform-model-presented-to-state-commission	


Ellinwood	joins	the	Journey	to	Justice	Ministry	to	express	appreciation	for	your	presence	and	
interest.	And	he	has	offered	to	respond	to	any	additional	questions.	You	may	contact	him	via	
Email:	Matt@ncjustice.org	|	Tel:	919-861-1465	
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